From: Holly Brewer

To: UTC DL Records Center; jessica.koski@sierraclub.org; jane@lowcarbongirl.com
Subject: PSE's 2017 Integrated Resource Plan, Docket numbers UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Monday, January 29, 2018 8:39:47 PM

Dear Sir / Madam,

This is a comment on PSE’s 2017 Integrated Resource Plan, Docket numbers UE-
160918 and UG-160919

We need to stop building infrastructure to support and maintain carbon-based forms
of fuels that are not sustainable and damage our environment. We need to protect our
planet and generate energy using techniques that are healthy for our planet - and us.

Thank you,

Holly Brewer
WWW. IndivisibleBainbridgelsland.com
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